
 Sunday 1st October – Trinity 17 

Today’s Readings 

Morning HC: Philippians 2.1-13 ; Matthew 21.23-32 

Evening: C: Matthew 21.23-32  

Prayer for this week 

Almighty God, 

you have made us for yourself, 

and our hearts are restless till they find their rest in you: 

pour your love into our hearts and draw us to yourself, 

and so bring us at last to your heavenly city 

where we shall see you face to face; 

through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, 

who is alive and reigns with you, 

in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 

one God, now and for ever. Amen. 

9.00 am Holy Communion at St Bartholomew, Wanborough 

10.30 am Holy Communion at St Laurence, Seale  

10.30 am Holy Communion at St John the Baptist, Puttenham (Reserved 
Sacrament) 

6.00 pm Virtual Compline, by Zoom 

For all zoom services please use this link: Church Services, then enter Passcode: 2022 
Or by phone - dial one of the following: 0203 901 7895 ; 0208 080 6591 
Meeting ID: 81259506242 – then enter Passcode 2022, followed by # when asked 
(you may need to repeat the last step) 
Download Order of Service here: Virtual Compline 
 

https://zoom.us/j/81259506242
https://www.spw-surrey.com/spw/wiki/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Compline.pdf


FROM THE RECTORY DESK 

How beautiful our churches looked decorated with Seasonal 

flowers and produce. Thank you for the many hours put into 

dressing church windows altars, fonts and porch. We were 

able to take a good supply of harvest shoe boxes etc to the 

food bank at St. Marks’s Godalming, all gratefully received. 

Thank you to all those children who decorated the shoe 

boxes with harvest pictures and messages of hope, very special and appreciated by 

all at the food bank. The Harvest lunch at Wanborough Village Hall was a great 

success with tasty ham, salmon, quiches and so much more to enjoy on the Harvest 

table. Particular thanks to Anne Concanen for organising such a pleasing lunch for all 

the parish to enjoy. 

The Alpha course is now in the third week and so far we have enjoyed thoughtful and 

challenging discussions about those big questions of life. The food has been great, 

and the numbers are growing, plenty of time to join us every Friday 12 noon at the 

Sands Church. 

As we approach October and colder weather, we are delighted to have secured a 

grant to install much needed modern eco friendly heaters at the Sands Church. With 

help from donations, we are also able to complete the outside render on the 

building. Really good news as our hubs begin. We are looking forward to a number of 

autumn concerts hosted at Puttenham church, you can find details in this 

supplement and on our web site. 

Keep a space in your diary for “Little Saints” a service for children to be held each 

term at Puttenham church with input from our wonderful school at Puttenham . First 

service at 10:30am on November 26th. 

Finally, congratulations to Archdeacon Paul who was consecrated Bishop of Dorking 

at Westminster Abbey on Michaelmas Friday. 

Autumn Blessings, 

Rector 

M53 Bus Crash: dead and injured 

Caroline Yarnold, hospitalised in Bradford 

Animal welfare 

Veterinarians 

Francis of Assisi, patron saint of Animals 

Bible Translators 

Parish Alpha Course 



Under GDPR rules we need permission to name verbally or in print anyone who is ill 

and needs our prayers, so please let us know if we can pray for you. 

DIARY FOR THE WEEK 

Tue 3 Oct 12.00 – 2.00 pm Shepherd’s Rest Café at The Good Shepherd, The 

Sands (and every Tuesday) 

Fri 6 Oct 12.00 pm Alpha Course continues, at The Good Shepherd, 

The Sands. In order that we may judge the catering 

requirement, please let Kathleen know if you plan 

to attend, by email to 

Kathleen77smith@gmail.com  

FUTURE EVENTS 

Wed 11 Oct 2.00 – 4.30 pm Tower Café at St John the Baptist, Puttenham 
(and every 2nd Wednesday of each month) 

Sat 14 Oct 4.30 pm Imperial College Chamber Choir concert at  

St John the Baptist, Puttenham (followed by canapés) 

Sun 29 Oct 4.00 pm All Souls Vigil at St Laurence, Seale 

Sat 18 Nov 6.30 pm Organ Recital at St John the Baptist, Puttenham 

(mulled wine at 6.30 pm; recital commences 7.00 pm) 

Please contact the Rector if you are unable to attend 

church and would like to receive Communion at 

home. Also, contact the Rector if you would like a visit 

from our Lay Pastoral Visitors. 

Services next Sunday – 8th October Trinity 18 

9.00 am Holy Communion at The Good Shepherd, The Sands 

10.30 am Morning Prayer at St Laurence, Seale  

10.30 am Holy Communion at St John the Baptist, Puttenham 

6.00 pm Virtual Compline, by Zoom 

mailto:Kathleen77smith@gmail.com


GIFTING TO THE CHURCH 

BY BANK TRANSFER OR STANDING ORDER: to 
the SPWPCC bank account, which is at Lloyds 
Bank, Farnham, sort code 30 93 20, account 
number 02210758, (do include your name for 
reference).  
BY CHEQUE: Send to the Treasurer, c/o The Rectory, Elstead Road, Seale, Farnham, 
GU10 1JA. Contact the Churchwardens for Gift Aid forms and increase the value of 
your giving.  
CONTACTLESS: now available at Seale, Puttenham and Wanborough. 
ONLINE: once or monthly by following this link, where you will find a Gift Aid option. 
PARISH GIVING SCHEME To change your regular Parish Giving Scheme (PGS) 
donation, please write to: Parish Giving Scheme, 76 Kingsholm Road, Gloucester  
GL1 3BD, email to info@parishgiving.org.uk or phone 0333 002 1260. It helps to 
include the PGS reference number, which can be found below your address on PGS 
correspondence. If you would like to start a regular PGS donation, or have any 
questions, please contact Mike Cloughley, our PGS coordinator: Telephone number: 
01252 793639 Email: cloughley@btinternet.com 

 

 

 
Please contact any member of the Ministry or Pastoral team if you are anxious, lonely 

or would like a spiritual or social chat.  

THE RECTOR: 01252 783057 or Rector@spw.org.uk  

CHRISTOPHER TUCKWELL LLM: 01252 718676  

PASTORAL TEAM:   Linda Thatcher & Kathleen Smith  

SAFEGUARDING AND DBS OFFICER 

ANNE CONCANEN: 01483 811017 

You can contact Anne confidentially if you have any 

safeguarding concerns. 

https://givealittle.co/campaigns/d984a32a-fab6-4eca-bb66-49b198c2ed21
mailto:info@parishgiving.org.uk
mailto:cloughley@btinternet.com
mailto:Rector@spw.org.uk

